

Meersbrook Bank Primary School

Derbyshire Lane, Sheffield, S8 9EH

Tel: 0114 2814423

enquiries@meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs G. Harvey

Friday 24th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Hopefully you will recall the letter I sent a couple of weeks ago about the online safety meetings held for parents. The two that we have held so far have not been well attended at all, which leads us to wonder why. It may be that the day/time is not convenient; or that parents feel fully equipped to manage this themselves; or something entirely different altogether.

We currently still plan to run the meeting on Tuesday 5th December.

(Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83652289817) However, I wonder whether parents would prefer to come into school in person. If so, we are able to offer a session the following morning at drop-off time.

We have created a very short survey (5 questions – and anonymous!) to find out a little more about your thoughts, and would really appreciate you taking the time to complete this: https://forms.office.com/e/vbemSmVxK7

If you would prefer the Wednesday morning option, you can let us know in the survey.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs G. Harvey Mrs K. Dyball Mrs C. Grant

Head Teacher Online Safety Lead Designated Safeguarding Lead





